
750 Menlo Ave. Suite 250. Menlo Park, CA 94025 
SFCJPA.ORG 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
San Francisquito Creek Joint Powers Authority 
Regular Meeting of the Board: 

The Regular Meeting of the San Francisquito Creek Joint Powers Authority 
Board of Directors scheduled for Thursday, November 16, 2023 has been 
canceled due to location change. A Special Meeting of the Board has been 
scheduled for November 16, 2023 at the new location: City of Palo Alto 
Council Chambers 250 Hamilton Ave, Palo Alto, CA.

Miyko A. Harris-Parker, CMC 
Clerk of the Board 




